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Head Teacher: Ms C Macrae
wlmurrayfield-ps@westlothian.org.uk 
http://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/murrayfield/
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PARENT CONSULTATIONS


Wednesday 22nd March – 3.30 to 5.30pm


Thursday 23rd March – 5.00 to 8.00pm


Please come along and discuss your child’s progress with their class teacher.


This session pupils are invited to attend.  


All pupils have completed their learning profiles and look forward to sharing their learning with you.


Consultations will be held within your child’s classroom.


We look forward to seeing you all next week!











RED NOSE DAY!


FRIDAY 24TH MARCH


WEAR RED FOR FRIDAY


DONATE £1 FOR RED NOSE DAY








USEFUL WEBSITES


� HYPERLINK "http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk" �www.thinkuknow.co.uk�


� HYPERLINK "http://www.nspcc.org.uk" �www.nspcc.org.uk� – online safety


� HYPERLINK "http://www.saferinternet.org.uk" �www.saferinternet.org.uk� 








Staying Safe Online


Don’t post any personal information online


Think carefully before posting pictures or videos of yourself


Keep your privacy setting as high as possible


Never give out your passwords


Don’t befriend people you don’t know


Don’t meet up with people you’ve met online.  Speak to your parent or carer


Remember that not everyone online is who they say they are


Think carefully about what you say before you post something


Respect other people’s views, even if you don’t agree with someone else’s views doesn’t mean you need to be rude


If you see something online that makes you feel uncomfortable, unsafe or worried, leave the website, turn off your computer if you want to and tell a trusted adult immediately 





INTERNET SAFETY


‘The internet can be fun and useful but you and your child need to know the risks too.  Making sure your child knows the online dangers is just as important as teaching them to cross the road safely.’							Education Scotland Parentzone


Many of our pupils have easy access to social networking sites, instant messaging services, online gaming, chat rooms, forums and blogs where they openly interact with their friends.  Unfortunately, it has been brought to our attention that some of our older pupils have been using the internet inappropriately at home which has had a negative impact and upset for individuals.  By talking to your child about the potential dangers and monitoring their computer/mobile devise use, you’ll help them to surf the internet safely.  Please ensure your child is fully aware of how to use the internet appropriately and is mindful of the possible negative and serious consequences.  Be one step ahead of your child and be fully informed about how they are using the internet.
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